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12-Meter Challenge in Newport RI

UPCOMING ENTERTAINMENT & EVENTS:

May 11th: Mother's Day Brunch
May 14th: Leukemia Cup Kick-Off with Gary Jobson
May 18th: Spring Raft-Up in Hamburg Cove
May 28th: Jazz Band returns to ECYC
June 7th: EYC/ECYC Round The Buoy Race
June 8th: 12-Meter Challenge in Newport RI

 
Refer to our event calendar on our website at www.essexcorinthian.org for event details!
 

IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO JOIN US AT THIS SPECIAL EVENT!   
 
Gary Jobson to present at ECYC on May 14th
Don't  miss this Leukemia Cup Kick-Off event hosted by
ECYC!
 
TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001emzWmt_IhciFXI8C8einlwy10vlqjxsfyQ8tP2P4Hg2Nv1Y8vpGu5nY1f9ZN0_gee08PpT5w5YDgXzPFndBOO04QSZqPfIhP-TNbA_PpiT7SEtzDkkJwEA==
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Dear Friends,
     
As mooring balls start to dot Essex Harbor, boats begin to fill the slips and the
days lengthen noticeably, we know it won't be long before our primary season is
here. The Club is really starting to pick up momentum as April winds down and we
look towards May. The dining room was abuzz today (a Wednesday) during lunch
- a sure sign that we've left winter far behind. As these signs lift our spirits,
though, our club community is saddened at the recent loss of two dear members;
Past Commodore Leslie Sullivan and Danny Wolff. Our Club Burgee will be flown
at half staff in honor of their lives and their strong connections to our club
community.

  
Our Spring Commissioning Ceremony and New Member Reception were held
April 5th (a little early this year) under clear skies and bright sunshine. I couldn't
help but think the look and feel of the stunning day was a harbinger for a great
30th year for club. Many thanks to all who came out to support the club and
especially to our Club Chaplain, Dan Taylor-Stypa, and to our Bugler, Past
Commodore Ed Birch, who really made the commissioning a memorable one.
 
Your Board of Governors has been hard at work planning the events that will
shape our 2014 club experience, while thinking strategically about the future -
sustaining our mission of fellowship while positioning ourselves to take advantage
of opportunities for improvement and advancement. A subtle change that we've
instituted, but one that will return real benefit to our members, is a new facility
rental rate structure that will dramatically reduce the expense of renting the club
facility. Our aim is to make it painless for our members to use the club facilities to
mark their special life events, and in the process expose our great facility and
setting to like-minded guests who might consider membership. You'll see more
about this in other areas of this Bell 8 Edition.
 
Looking ahead at the calendar, there is already much to see and do at the club. A
special Mother's Day Brunch is not to be missed on May 11th. Continuing our
tradition of bringing high profile speakers to our club, Gary Jobson will join us on
Wednesday evening, May 14th to give a talk on his career and last year's
stunning Americas Cup victory for the USA. The talk will kick-off fundraising for
LLS and be followed with a cocktail reception and book signing with Gary. See the
notice below for further information and tickets. The Corinthian Café will serve a
late supper following the event. Sunday, May 18th is our spring raft up to be held
in Hamburg Cove and the first weekend in June will feature a Round the Buoys,
just-for-fun regatta with ECYC, plus the 12 Meter Newport Challenge.
 
This winter, three couples, Mark and Suzette Bavolack, Bob and Gail West, and
Bob and Audrey Chase visited Maui, Hawaii (separate trips). Mark and Suzette
sent back a photo of ECYC's burgee hanging proudly in the Lahania YC, while
Bob and Gail returned with one of Lahania YC's bright red burgees to be
displayed in our clubhouse. Bob and Audrey shared their experience with us in a
short description. Thanks very much to all three couples for making ECYC part of
their travel plans!
See "Burgee of the Month" section for more details! 
 
 
2013 Cross Sound Challenge Racers:  

TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE!
 
 
Go to 
www.essexcorinthian.org/leukemia-cup-regatta-2014.html to order your tickets
(sorry, tickets are not available directly from ECYC as this is a LLS-sponsored
event, albeit hosted at ECYC).  
 
Or you can call LLS at (203) 665-1400 or
email leukemiacupregatta_ctm@LLS.org for more information!  
   
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE EVENT IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!
TICKETS ARE LIMITED!
 
 

Galley News:
 

 
UPCOMING SPECIAL OCCASIONS AT THE CORINTHIAN CAFE:
 
Cinco De Mayo Dinner Specials, Friday, May 2nd (menu posted on our website)! 
 
Mother's Day Brunch May 11th
Coastal Cooking Company (aka "The Corinthian Café") is offering a great selection of brunch
dishes for your enjoyment. There will be two seatings to accommodate everyone, the first one at
11:00 am, the second at 1:00 pm. For reservations and more information, please contact Monique
at monique@coastalcookingcompany.com.  
 
 
Spring Galley Hours:
 
Wednesday through Saturday Lunch - 11:30 am - 2:00 pm      
Sunday Brunch - 11:00 am - 2:00 pm (may be extended on special occasions) 

Friday Night Dinner Service - 5:30 pm - 9:00 pm
 
 

More Galley News: 
 
We hope you've been enjoying some of the mouth-watering food provided by Coastal Cooking Company
this Spring. The Caribbean Night spread, last month's Friday Night Italian Special and Easter Sunday
Brunch are STILL being talked about. But, a typical Friday night showcases an infectious, happy vibe as
the Dining Room fills with eager diners enjoying the ECYC camaraderie.
 
The Club is fortunate to have a talented kitchen staff. And it takes all of us supporting the Galley through its
standard and special event food services, as well as its catering business to help it flourish.
 
Did you know ...

That you are directly supporting the ECYC when you choose to dine at the club? That's because
8% of your meal charge is paid to the club as a usage fee. A usage fee (at varying rates depending
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2013 Cross Sound Challenge Racers:  
In the event that you have not been contacted directly by Boatpix.com, check their
website for wonderful arial shots of your boat and crew on that beautiful afternoon
last September.  If you would like them to forward large format prints (that you can
accept or return), log on, type in the date (September 22, 2013) and the name of
your boat. And remember to put the next Cross Sound Challenge in your
calendar: September 20th, 2014!
 
Please support our exciting calendar of upcoming events!!  
Look forward to seeing you at the Club soon!
 
 
Cheers,                                                                        
 

Tim Brewer
Commodore
Essex Corinthian Yacht Club
 

OFFSHORE UPDATE
Our club commissioning ceremony at the beginning of the April officially
kicked off the club season, and was particularly important, as it marked the
count-down to the 30th anniversary of our establishment! Conditions have
improved tremendously in the last four weeks, and the River is beginning to
see more traffic than just our courageous Frostbiters!  
Power- and sailboat owners alike are chomping at the bit, boats are being
launched as you read this. This is an exciting time of the year, full of
promise and we are all hoping for a great season! 
 
Spring Frostbite Series
 
Speaking of Frostbiting, the ECYC teams continue to do well in the series,
led by Jon Gibbs, our Fleet Captain. Frostbiting continues for one more
weekend in May, and we will keep you up to date on the next and final
races.
 
Ideal 18s & Sailing Instruction

If you are interested in sailing on the club's Ideal
18s, please contact Jon Gibbs to let him know.
Please remember that in order to use ECYC's
Ideal 18s, you must be approved by the Fleet
Captain or one of the authorized club members
(Ed Birch, Cindy Gibbs). See Jon's report below
for details. 

This summer, Cindy Gibbs is once again
offering a Ladies' Sailing Class on Monday

nights. Ladies' sailing classes begin June 2nd from 5:30-7:30pm! Come

8% of your meal charge is paid to the club as a usage fee. A usage fee (at varying rates depending
on the event) is paid for each meal whether served during standing Galley hours, special events, or
catered functions.

That once a month, Coastal Cooking Company is permitted to open a standard Galley meal service
to the public? That means you don't need to host a group of guests for them to come enjoy the
Galley offerings. These dates change, depending on the Galley requests (St. Patrick's celebration
and Easter were both "open" meals this year. Mother's Day Brunch will be the next open seating).

That members may only bring simple snacks such as vegetable platters, cheese and crackers and
nuts when dining at the Club during Galley hours? This is a contractual obligation we have with
Coastal Cooking Company.

That the rental fees charged members and non-members have been significantly reduced and
simplified to encourage an increased use of our beautiful facility? These reduced rates are
described in a separate column below in this issue of the Bell 8.

That you can send via email any comments (all are welcome!) to
galleyliaison@essexcorinthian.org? This is one of a number of dedicated email addresses recently
created for your convenience in sharing your thoughts.

 
I'm looking forward to seeing you at the club soon. And I promise, you won't want to miss Mother's Day
Brunch! Stay tuned for an e-blast with all the information.
 
Hollis Barry
Galley Liaison 
 
 

New ECYC Rental Rates!

We want to share our beautiful setting!
 
To encourage this, and in response to a number of suggestions, the Board of Governors recently agreed to
set a new simplified, rental rate schedule for members' and non-members' use of the ECYC dining facilities.
                     
 
A.   MAIN DINING ROOM   Member Rate Non-Member Rate

Winter: Feb 1-April 15 
 

 

Mid-week $150
   

$200

Weekend (Sat, Sun & Holidays) $150
   

$250

Spring/Fall:       
April 16-May 31, Oct 15- Dec 30

 
 

Mid-week
 

$150
 

$250

Weekend (Sat, Sun & Holidays) $175 $300

Summer: June 1-Oct 14
   

Mid-week $150
    

$250

Weekend (Sat, Sun & Holidays) $200
 

$300

 
 
B.   RIVER ROOM               
 
All Seasons
All Days
    

$125
       

  $150



nights. Ladies' sailing classes begin June 2nd from 5:30-7:30pm! Come
join the fun and learn sailing fundamentals aboard our club's Ideal 18s! The
class will also allow you to get approved to sail the boats on your own.
After sailing snacks and drinks enjoyed by everyone! 

Space is limited so call or email Cindy for details and to sign up!
Email: Cindysgibbs@gmail.com

Hamburg Cove Spring Raft-Up

While it might still be a bit chilly at this very
moment, we hope that the weather will get
warmer for the first Hamburg Cove raft-up
of the season, planned for Sunday, May
18th. We invite anyone with a boat able to
enter Hamburg Cove (if you are not
familiar with the cove, please speak to
someone who is, it is not accessible to
boats with deep draft) and raft up on our
club mooring! Details to follow soon in a
separate E-Blast! 

                           

Sailors, Get Ready For The Next Round of Our "Friendlies"!
 
June 7th is the date for our first "friendly" 
Round-The-Buoy Race in cooperation with EYC!

 
Get your crews ready (if you have a sailboat) or contact Adam McEwen
(Race Committee Chair) or myself if you are looking to crew on any boat
affiliated with ECYC. Adam will also be looking for volunteers to help 
with the logistics of the regatta, as well as Cheryl Arndt, our Entertainment
Chair, for assistance with the After-Race-Party, which this year coincides
with the Pre-Race-Party for the Annual 12-Meter Challenge (see Terry
Stewart's update to the right). The next "Friendly" will be on Sunday, July
13th, followed by the last of the series on Sunday, August 24th, a day after
the Leukemia Cup Regatta, which several ECYC boats will be competing in
as well. 

 
Leukemia Cup Kick-Off with Gary Jobson  
 
Just a reminder, May 14th is the date of the Leukemia Cup Kick-Off
Celebration at ECYC. Please join us at the get-together with Gary Jobson 
(cocktails, hors d'oeuvres, lecture and book signing)! See column on right
for ticket ordering information! 
 
We are all looking forward to warmer weather and the full-fledged return of
boating season at ECYC!

 
Ruth Emblin  
Rear Commodore

  

    
                                                                
 
Note: A refundable $200 damage deposit is required for all rentals.
 
Remember, the ECYC benefits from outside events hosted on-site in two ways: directly through the Galley
usage fee and indirectly through the resulting potential to attract new members.
 
Won't you consider hosting your next special event or encouraging others to host their personal or business
gathering at our club?
 
 

 
 
ECYC To Defend 12-Meter Challenge Championship on June 8th 

 
Update From Terry Stewart (Immediate Past Commodore):
 
Two enterprising crews from ECYC will gather in Newport on Sunday June 8th to sail in the 2014
12 Meter Challenge. Corinthians will crew Columbia, winner of the 1958 America's Cup and last
year' winning boat, and American Eagle, an AC contender and a very fast challenger.

Racing with us will be crews from Pettipaug in Weatherly, Baldwin in Heritage, a combined crew
from North Cove and the Frostbite YC in Intrepid, and another combined crew from the Thames

Yacht Club and Madison Beach Club in Nefertiti.  

This year's Challenge will inaugurate a new perpetual trophy,
being designed and built by ECYC member Duncan Syme, to be
called the "Eastern Connecticut 12 Meter Challenge" Cup. The
new name reflects expanded race participation by clubs along the
shoreline in addition to our immediate Essex neighbors. The
trophy will reside with the winning club for the coming year. As a
takeoff on UConn's "Take it Down" (meaning the net) NCAA
championship theme, ours is "Bring it Home" (meaning the Cup)!

ECYC crews are reminded to wear the club's navy blue polo with khaki shorts or pants. White or
tan ECYC hats are encouraged. All are available through the Ship's Store. Special
commemorative 2014 12M Challenge hats are also available. Let Terry Stewart know if you are
interested at tgstewart14@comcast.net.    

Also, don't forget the Pre Race party at ECYC on Saturday, June 7th at 4:30pm. Please RSVP to
Terry.

More information:
Terry Stewart  tgstewart14@comcast.net
Ruth Emblin   ruthemblin@gmail.com
 
 

Burgee of the Month:

As mentioned in Tim Brewer's update, Mark and Suzette
Bavolack, and Bob and Gail West separately visited Maui,
Hawaii, this winter. Mark and Suzette snapped a picture of
our burgee hanging proudly in the Lahaina YC. Bob and Gail
presented us with one of Lahaina YC's bright red burgees to



COMMITTEE UPDATES

Race Committee Update:   
 
Thank you to the members who have agreed to join the Race Committee. I
will be calling on you shortly to discuss the upcoming regattas and off-
shore activities with you.
We will be ramping up our offshore activities in the months to come and
hope that you will join us!
 
Watch for updates in upcoming newsletters, on our new website at
www.essexcorinthian.org and in email communication. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Cheers,

Adam McEwen
Race Committee Chair
 
Email: amcewen@gdeb.com  
 

 
Waterfront Update:
 
 
Nautilus and Aeolus have treated us better this month, we now have had six
straight great weeks of Frostbite racing, often with fresh breezes. Both the sea
god's namesake and sister ship Dragonfly have gotten out every week. Bill Albro,
Liz Baird, Tim Brewer, Peter Emblin, Cindy and Jon Gibbs, Jeff Going, Nick and
Joyce Incerti, Jim Pfeffer, Adam McEwen, and Laurel and Terry Stewart have all
contributed to the Corinthian's boat's best season yet! Thanks also to guest Staci
Van Solkema, who has been ready to fill in at the last minute anytime. Nautilus
sailed one perfect day, both boats have placed in the money, and with one week
remaining Nautilus stands in second and Dragonfly in fifth out of seven. The team
of Ed Birch and Rob Reichardt are also in striking distance of second or third in
the Ideal 18 fleet.
 
Toby Doyle went undefeated in the Etchells 22 class into week 6, when Bill
Robinson made the first to beat him in a race this year, another Corinthan
member.
 
We hope to find more prospects for our teams coming out to sail for E.Y.C.
Tuesday or Thursday night racing, E.C.Y.C. Monday Night Ladies Sailing, and
other racing events on the river this summer.

 
One of the Ideal 18s is most
often ready for easy off the
dock recreational sailing as
well. If you haven't yet, sign up
to qualify to take one out, and
don't forget to sign out before
you do!
 
 
See you out there,
 

Jon Gibbs

be displayed in our clubhouse in the very near future. And yet
another couple, Bob and Audrey Chase, recently spent time
in Hawaii, and also visited the Lahaina YC. A truly popular place!
Thanks very much to the Bavolacks, the Wests and the Chases for keeping ECYC in their minds
while traveling! 

Here is a short review by Bob Chase:

"Audrey and I recently returned from a three week trip to Hawaii. We were fortunate to visit a few
of the islands, among them was Maui. While in Maui, we stayed in an area called Kaanipali, which
is on the west coast of Maui, just north of a little town called Lahaina.  Needless to say the entire
area is beautiful, with mountains to the east, and warm Pacific water on the west. We decided to
spend some time in Lahaina one afternoon, and the main street along the waterfront is Front St.

We planned to catch dinner after some shopping/sightseeing, but we had no firm plan for a
restaurant. We parked our rental car just off Front St., and walked from the lot to the shopping
area. When we came out of the side street, the first thing I saw across the street on the west/water
side was the Lahaina Yacht Club. It had saloon style swinging doors at the entrance, and being a

proud member of a yacht club myself, I decided to
explore. So I entered the club, scanned the layout, as
well as the ceiling rafters from which hung probably a
hundred burgees. Just about the first burgee I spied was
the ECYC burgee, and at that moment I was challenged
by the hostess. I was standing in the bar area, and just
beyond were tables for dining, and beyond, the harbor of
Lahaina. The club had no back wall, and opened directly
to the water, with a spectacular view of the island of
Lanai. She asked if I was looking at something I
recognized, since I was transfixed by the ECYC burgee,
and I said I sure did, since the burgee I was looking at

was my club burgee. So she invited me in, I showed her my membership card,whereupon she
informed me that I would have all the privileges of a member of the club. I glanced at the menu,
consulted with Audrey, and we made a reservation for dinner. Later we returned, and were treated
to a great meal, and terrific hospitality. The club has a full bar, and a full staff of waitservice, and by
the time we left, there was not a table available. And this was a week night, just a very busy
atmosphere. The waitress told me the membership boasted well over a thousand, and that every
night was busy. We had a wonderful experience, and I encourage any member traveling to Maui to
take advantage of this friendly, and accommodating resource."
 
Did You Know?
 
Did you know as a member of the Association of American Yacht Clubs, ECYC members have
reciprocal privileges with yacht clubs around the world? Over the past few months, Corinthians
have visited and enjoyed the hospitality of clubs ranging from Maui to Grenada with San Francisco
to Miami in squeezed in between!  

During your next trip, check to see if there is a yacht club around your destination. Check their web
site and guidelines for visitors. Calling ahead of time is always recommended. Often yacht clubs
are located near the prime waterfront area of your destination but are not crowded centers of
actions themselves.  Those will galleys have reasonable menus competitive with  the local area.
Plus the fellowship of a yacht club is hard to beat!

Many require your showing a current club membership card, available from Elaine. Some may
require a "letter of introduction", also available from Elaine. Some accept credit cards. Others will
bill through to Elaine to be included on your monthly ECYC statement.

Visiting is fun and a great way to make new friends among the locals.   
By Terry Stewart, Immediate Past Commodore
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Leslie's friendly
smiling face will be
greatly missed by
all who knew her.

She was not only a
friend and leader
but an inspiration!

Jon Gibbs
Fleet Captain

 

House Committee Update:
 
Sure could use some help. Numerous activities are coming up in May as we
prepare for the much anticipated 2014 sailing season. The "to do" list always just
seems endless, but to capture the most immediate:
 
Gardening

Volunteer(s) to acquire, place, and care for club plants.
 
Cleaning Services

Volunteer to assist search for services provider.
Ongoing management of services performance & relationship.
 

Painting of Tables
10AM Saturday 5/3, 2 hr work session to brush, sand, prime deck tables.
Determine location for future spray painting, help to move tables paint day.
 

Windows
Clean all windows and frames, possibly during Sat 5/3 10-12 work session.
 

Power Wash
Soon to be scheduled power wash of exterior.
Power wash of all deck chairs.
 

A/C Maintenance & Install (June)
Cleaning filters & units.
Install mounting enclosures.
Install units.
 

Additionally, the club is looking for a couple of functional additions, including
heavy duty storage area shelving about 6' high by 30", 5',6' and/or 8' wide. An
armoire for the river room, exterior corner (6-7'H x 4-6' wide). Adirondack chairs
for front deck. Ask any member who may have such items to consider their
donation to the benefit of ECYC and its full membership.  
 
A committee has been formed to prepare an overall design for improving the front
of the building. Committee members include Ron Noe, Alex Bell, Gary Sharpe,
and Jim Simon (yet to confirm). Design will review front entrance, deck, ceiling,
railing, lighting, and windows.
Thank you in advance to all members who become a part of the many duties to
keep the club looking its best.
 

Chuck Grusse
House Chair

 

Entertainment Committee Update:
 

As the weather slowly improves we are moving forward planning several
events for the year, so if this is something you would like to be involved in,
please get in touch with me. I would love the input of ideas,suggestions
and help. I want this to be YOUR club and for you to enjoy it and

everything is has to offer.
 
Please call me at 860 227-1363 or

By Terry Stewart, Immediate Past Commodore

MEMBER OF THE MONTH

 
Every month we will highlight a particular member or members who has/have fully embraced the Corinthian
Spirit! If you would like to nominate someone for this honor, please send an email with the name and a
short description of why your nominee should be listed as the Member of the Month to Ruth Emblin at
ruthemblin@gmail,com 

The Member of the Month for May 2014 is
 
Cheryl Arndt
 
Cheryl has taken on her new role of Entertainment Chair with gusto and
wasted no time to jump right into everything, even orchestrating events
remotely from her winter get-away.  
 
She has a knack for getting "the troops" organized and quickly whips up
impromptu events like UCONN game viewing nights in the River Room. With
a key assists from Terry Stewart and Coastal Cooking Company, Cheryl is
voted MVP for quickly organizing two viewings for the NCAA men's and
women's basketball championship games. Husky enthusiasm was at fever
pitch. And, with Coastal Cooking Company's yummy pub menu, no one had to miss a moment of
the games. The halyards were clanging from the roaring echoing out of the River Room! 

Cheryl is always willing to lend a hand even in areas that are not directly related to her position, and
she often shares very welcome input. She can be seen circulating the dining room on Friday nights
and during events, "working the crowd", welcoming everyone. A heartfelt THANK YOU to Cheryl for
her enthusiastic involvement in all things ECYC!
 

 

  

 
Leslie LaCivita Sullivan of Essex, beloved mother, grandmother, friend and past
Commodore of the Essex Corinthian Yacht Club died peacefully early Sunday
morning April 13, 2014. Leslie was born July 25, 1941 in Norwood, Massachusetts
and grew up there and in Sarasota, FL. While attending Sarasota High School, Leslie
trained in the Sarasota Sailor Circus performing on the trapeze. Leslie relocated to
Essex in 1963 where she raised her children Jay, Kari, Roger and Eric. She became
an active participant in the community and began selling real estate in 1977. Leslie
opened her own office the Sullivan Company which was located on Main Street in
Essex. She continued her profession in real estate throughout the rest of her life.    
 
 
Leslie spent many years exploring the Connecticut River with friends aboard her
antique wooden Lyman, "Crab". She was a Charter Member of the Essex Corinthian
Yacht Club where she became the first woman Commodore in 1993. She served on
the Board and numerous committees for 10 years and helped steer the club forward
during it's infancy in the 80's. She was not only the first woman Commodore of ECYC
but one of very few women Commodores in Yacht Clubs on the entire East Coast.

Leslie spearheaded and saw to its completion the "River Room."   
 
Leslie was not only a Commodore,
she was a successful business woman and single mother.



The original "River Room Crew" 

Please call me at 860 227-1363 or
email me at bdtbs@sbcglobal.net. 

Cheryl Arndt
Entertainment Chair

 

Membership Update:
 
If you have any friends interested in joining ECYC, please encourage them
to visit the club. Membership opportunities are available, and Val will be
glad to answer any questions you or they may have!  
 
For questions, please contact 

Val Votto
Membership Chair
valerie@vottolaw.com
 

 
Gentlemen, Take Note:
Anniversary ECYC Tie Now Available!

The Ship's Store is pleased to
present our new Anniversary Tie!
It is a replica based on the original
Corinthian tie from 30 years ago.
The new tie sells for $45 and is
now available at the Ship's Store
or by contacting Jean Brewer.

The Ship's Store not only sells
burgees, there are vests, scarves,

she was a successful business woman and single mother.
Leslie had a passion for travel and adventure which took
her up and down the coast from Maine to Florida. She
loved the water, the beach, boating and skiing in Vermont.
Any one of these places is where you could find her on
the rare occasion when she wasn't working. Every
challenge was faced with gusto and her accomplishments
were many.
 
  
Leslie leaves her four children, her two daughter-in-laws
Michelle and Lara and five grandchildren, Brittany, Jenna,
Madden, Griffin and Grant. A Memorial Service in Leslie's
honor will be held at the First Congregational Church of
Essex, 6 Methodist Hill in Essex on Friday, May 16, 2014

at 10:00 am. Memorial contributions in Leslie's name may be made to the Shoreline Soup Kitchens and
Pantries, P.O. Box 804, Essex, CT 06426.
 
Obituary courtesy of Kathy Schellens 
 
 

The Essex Corinthian Yacht Club's Bell 8 Newsletter is a monthly publication issued by the Essex
Corinthian Yacht Club of Essex, CT. 

For general questions on ECYC please refer to our website at www.essexcorinthian.org, email us at
ecyc@essexcyc.org, or snail-mail to 
Essex Corinthian Yacht Club
PO Box 759  - Essex, CT 06426
Telephone: (860) 767-3239

Find us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/EssexCorinthianYachtClub 

Please note that schedules may change at any time without prior notice. ECYC and the editor are not
responsible for any errors or inaccuracies derived from information provided by third parties.
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Please recycle!

burgees, there are vests, scarves,
ties, polos, tees, sweaters,
windshirts, etc., etc., etc., all waiting
for you to show your Corinthian
Spirit!

And if you want to add some
Corinthian Spirit to your evenings at
the club, check out the etched wine
and drinks glasses. Toast your
friends in style!

See Jean Brewer at the Ship's Store for all the new items she has added to the
store's selection and check back frequently for any special offers!

Hope you had a great Earth Day 2014! 
 
Since we are a BYOB club, and most members tote their
wine, beer or liquor in for enjoyment with a great dinner (or
even brunch or lunch) at The Corinthian Cafe, please don't
forget to recycle glass and plastic bottles as well as
aluminum cans in the appropriate receptacle behind the
"bar" in the Dining Room! Thank you! 
 
PS: Green Tip of the Month will return in June!

 

 

SHOP
AT
ECYC!

A new season means the need for new ECYC togs!
Come stop by and see what's new at the Ship's Store! 

Men's Anniversary Ties now in stock, $45 each

New plush men's and women's vests have arrived! 
Drinkware, scarves, belts, burgees, sportswear, ties and more... 
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